THE SURPLUS LINE ASSOCIATION

OF CALIFORNIA

315 MONTGOMERY STREET

San Francisco 94104

SAN FRANCISCO
TELEPHONE 986-0763
LOS ANGELES
510 SOUTH SPRING STREET
TELEPHONE 629-2571

August 10, 1966

. \3

No. 254

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

A. L. LATHROP

MANAGER

The Stamping Office Committee wishes to announce the employment of Mr. Ben Herrick as an Examiner in the stamping office, effective August 8, 1966 to replace Mr. Morgan who has returned to the Phoenix of London Group.

Mr. Herrick comes to his new position from the Industrial Indemnity Company where he has been Office Supervisor with underwriting and statistical work.

We shall introduce Mr. Herrick to the Los Angeles members in the relatively near future.

A. L. Lathrop

Manager

ALL:bw